
Feb. 2, 2012 
 

To whom it may concern. 
 
 

Regarding today’s newspaper article 
 

Today, there is a newspaper article about the production withdrawal of our IC 
packages for MPU’s. However this is not Company’s announcement. 

 
If there is information to be disclosed, the Company will promptly disclose. 
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